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_____________________________________________________________________________ 

F4 Team Conference Call Meeting Points – April 6, 2016 

Catherine Crawford – Max and Jan Crawford are in Italy with Catherine as she is recovering 

from her illness.  They will remain with Catherine with the prospect that they will bring her 

back to the States in the next week or so.  Work at Crawford’s facility building our F4 cars is 

continuing. 

1st Test – Derrick Walker spent some time at Crawford Composites and attended the first test 

of the F4 car with Dane Cameron driving.  Dane’s comments were very positive about the car 

and its response to input, power deliver and the paddle shift/transmission.  Derrick felt the 

test confirmed that the package not only looks right but also was endorsed by a driver who 

knows what is required of a car was very good news.  Derrick’s first impression was that here is  

a “made in America” car that is a lot of car for $50,000. 

 

Engine Delivery – With HPD’s durability test concluding, engines will be delivered in time for 

car assembly next week. 

 

Engine Supply Agreements – The engine lease agreements will have been sent to you by the 

end of business day today.  Please schedule an appointment with Jeff Barrow at HPD to go 

over the lease terms and conditions. 
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Engine Installation – It was stated that a $2,000 fee from Crawford for engine installation was 

due. This fee is currently under review. 

Delivery Schedule 

 Week of April 18 5 cars 

 Week of April 25 3 cars  

 Week of May 9 3 cars 

 Week of May 16 3 cars 

 Week of May 20 3 cars   

Please remember to keep up with your car payments to maintain your place on the delivery 
schedule.  Full payment will be necessary prior to vehicle pickup.  A complete schedule with 
team names will be sent out at close of business on April 6th. 

Regulations – Sporting and technical regulations will be sent out as soon as they are approved 
by the FIA. 

Registration – In the effort to design a more streamlined system we have delayed the start of 
registration until April 11th.  We would ask that you register as soon as possible in order that 
we may process and get your credentials sent to you prior to the start of the first event in Lime 
Rock. 

Official F4 Series Tests – We are not looking at Lime Rock on May 17th. 
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